NFB of Virginia 2010 Convention Student Track 

November 12-14, 2010
Falls Church, VA
This year’s convention promises to be a great opportunity full of life-changing experiences for students, from sixth grade through graduate school. During the weekend, students will participate in a variety of activities with other blind students and successful blind adults from across the Commonwealth. In addition, students will learn to build an effective transition plan—from junior high to high school, high school to college, and college to employment or graduate school. Students will learn not just the attitude to have during this planning process, but how to access tools and resources to make those dreams possible. 
For the first time at Virginia’s state convention, students and parents will participate together in some activities and sometimes will take part in separate discussions tailored to their different interests. These activities will parallel the state convention’s general session.

Student activities will include: 

· Meet and Greet – On Friday evening, students from across Virginia will gather to meet each other and enjoy some light snacks and soda with minimal adult supervision.

· Using accessible technology in the classroom – In classrooms of all grade levels, sighted students write in notebooks, read maps, watch PowerPoint presentations, and tap on touch-screens. Blind students can do all of these things too, by using technology with Braille or voice output. Students will learn what the technology can do and how to best use it from other students, those who make the technology, and professionals who depend on it in the workforce.

· An expanded view of blindness through the years – Through song, students will explore the history of the organized blind movement and society’s perceptions of blindness. This will be interactive, but the ability to sing in tune is by no means a requirement for this course!

While students participate in these activities, parents will have the opportunity to network with other parents to brainstorm advocacy and teaching strategies for their blind students. Parents will be able to speak to successful, blind high school and college graduates about how they navigated the IEP process, received accessible textbooks, and studied for rigorous exams.
Parents and students together will explore and safely learn to use the Washington Metrorail and Metrobus system. For many people the subway system can be scary. But with the proper training and techniques, you will likely find the system a valuable tool to gain independence. We will explore an out-of-service bus and ride the subway with a certified Orientation & Mobility Specialist who works for the D.C. Metro system. Even if you don’t end up living in Washington, D.C. the skills you learn can be applied to any rail or bus system in the world.

If you have questions, contact NFBV Student Track Coordinator Corbbmacc O’Connor at 202-684-6130 or corbbo@gmail.com.
Complete the attached Student Track Registration Form, attach it to the main convention pre-registration form, and mail it with payment, by check or money order only to 

NFB of Virginia

702-5 Prince Edward Street

Fredericksburg, VA 22401

